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Executive Board meeting 2 October 2023 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the eighteenth meeting in 2023 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board took note of the state-of-play and proposed way forward in relation to the proposal 
on a new prioritisation process. 

The Executive Board reviewed the amended Single Programming Document (SPD) 2023-2025/amending 
budget 2023.  

The Executive Board took note of the developments regarding eEDES. The Executive Board discussed the 
recommendation to approve the functional analysis document for Eurojust installation proposed by the 
Commission.   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


